
PARKS 

Did you know that from 8 to 15 September 2019 entrance to most National Parks will be free? 

Parks excluded from the free week are Namaqua National Park and Boulders Penguin Colony 
(although locals already get a reduced rate) and the 
Table Mountain Cableway in Table Mountain National Park 

 


